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The Sept 13 2021 NCRC meeting was held using Zoom. The meeting was called to order
at 7:06 by Peter, KQ1X.  There were 44 participants

The minutes of the August 2021 meeting were approved by the membership, as posted
on the website.

Paul K1YBE gave the Membership report:
● One new member Joseph Posk, W1JPP, was approved by the membership
● There are 176 current members and 33 have not paid dues for 2021

Mike AA1XQ gave the education report:
● VE session was held Saturday, September 11, St Lucy’s Church Hall.
● Congratulations to Molly, KC1FTO, and Sandra on passing the General and

Tech respectively.
● Next VE test session is scheduled for Saturday, 11 December

Ted W1GRI gave the Treasurer’s Report.
● Amount in treasury for any purposes $14,501.86
● Restricted Amount from IBM Grant $3,000
● Total  $ 17,501.86

● STEM, Scouting, & Media activities (John KC1KOO, Mike K1NPT)
○ JOTA .. Oct 15-17 (John Vecoli KC1KOO)
○ Scout update  (Mike K1NPT)

http://www.w1sye.org


● ARTEN (Amateur Radio Training Experiment Network - A Microwave experimenters
group (Paul K1YBE) - New amplifier idea(KB1ZZU) testing on Wed Sept 132 at
9:30 AM at the Glen, all welcome

Public Service & ARES Report (Scott WX1X):
● August 25 “Resilient Neighbor” Exercise (Ray Perry, KC1IPC)
● FYI, Club Programming File for UV5R: Ch 104 is a duplicate of 103 FRS ch 5
● Musicians requested for “Modulations” performance

The meeting was closed at 7:55 PM.

Following the meeting, a presentation was given by Tom Frenaye, K1KI, a past ARRL
New England ARRL Director.  Tom discussed his background and desires going forward
should he be elected

The presentation ended at 8:40 PM and conversation continued until about 10:00.

Members are reminded that a copy of the meeting with presentation can be found on the
website, under Documents/Current Year  Documents/Current Year Presentations

Respectfully submitted
Bob Beatty WB4SON, Secretary


